
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

Circular No. ISS/DP/10/2023-24          Date: 24/08/2023 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Greetings from Indian School Salalah !! 
 
 

The school will remain closed on the occasion of Onam on Tuesday, August 29, 2023.  

 

Kindly ignore the date (August 30, 2023) as Onam Holiday printed in the school Diary. 

 
 
The President, Members of the Management Committee, Principal and Staff of the school 

wish all the students and their parents, 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
School Administration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY ONAM


